
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Monday 16th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following on from my previous letter, we would like to update you on the school’s 
procedures regarding COVID-19 (Coronavirus). 
 
Recent onset of symptoms 
 
Following on from updated Government advice on the 12th March, if your child has a new 
continuous cough and/or a high temperature we would ask that they do not attend school. 
 
Government guidance advises that anyone presenting these symptoms should not leave 
home for 7 days from when the symptoms started.  
 
Thank you for your continued support in this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Robert White 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


